
Subject: Re: Some small changes, wishes and recommendations for RailML2
timetableschemes
Posted by  on Tue, 02 Oct 2012 15:58:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Joachim,

>  But we discussed the naming conventions internally and are not willing in
>  introducing new types of "Idx"-elements. We would prefer instead:
>  <xs:attribute name="vehiclNumber" type="xs:string"/>
>  <xs:attribute name="vehicleGroupNumber" type="xs:string"/>
> 
>  Would this be OK for your purpose?

After a short discussion with The Lady Of General RailML, Mrs. Susanne  
Wunsch, yesterday, we would prefer 'vehicleCounter' and  
'vehicleGroupCounter'.

'vehiclNumber' is not preferred since it can be mixed with the actual  
vehicle (register) number such as '460 001-3'.

Best regards,
Dirk.
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